
     
DATE: 01/19/2010
NATURE OF INCIDENT: Missing Person - Sylvester McCurry
CASE NO.: 10209706
INCIDENT DATE :01/17/2010
INCIDENT TIME: 2245 hours
INCIDENT LOCATION: Stargate Night Club, Superior
SUBJECT: Police ask for Publics help in locating missing 18 year old Sylvester McCurry
BY: Officer Brad Wick, Information Coordinator

 

 

The Duluth Police Department is seeking the public’s
assistance in locating a missing 18 year old Duluth male.
 
Sylvester McCurry, age 18, was last seen on Sunday,
January 17, 2010, at 10:45 PM at Stargate Night Club in
Superior, Wisconsin.  McCurry went to Stargate with his
brother and ran into friends while there.  McCurry left
Stargate without telling anyone he was leaving or where he
was going.  McCurry is described as a light skinned black
male, 5 feet 11, 150 pounds, short brown hair and brown
eyes.  He was last seen wearing blue jeans and white Nike
shoes.  McCurry lives in the Chester Park neighborhood of Duluth.
 
Family, friends, and police are concerned about McCurry as
this is unusual behavior for him. No one has seen or heard
from him since he was last seen at Stargate.
 
Anyone with information about Sylvester McCurry, knows his
whereabouts, or has seen him, is asked to call 911.
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For more information contact Brad Wick, Public Information Officer 218-390-2217


